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14th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

 

Qualified instructors at Pontypool Active Living Centre will give pupils of Year 6 as part of 

their school curriculum swimming lessons each Friday morning commencing Friday, 17th 

September 2021. 

 

Children will need to bring a swimming costume and a towel each Friday. 

 

All children are expected to attend unless illness prevents them.  Curriculum activities such 

as this are beneficial because they give pupils experiences they may not otherwise have. 

 

Your child will require a warm waterproof coat and sensible footwear as we will be walking 

to and from Pontypool Active Living Centre on dry days.  We will book a bus for some 

Fridays when the weather is too bad to walk back and fore. 

 

Please contribute £1.00 per week which will cover the costs of any buses we book.  This 

can be paid weekly and must be paid via our online payment system. 

 

Thank you very much for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

L Jones  

Acting Headteacher 


